Brad,

Sorry I have not had time to write up a memo, but for what it's worth, I am also of the opinion that adding stop signs on the two locations noted on Walworth Ave. would be problematic. I do not believe most drivers would expect stop signs in those locations based on the traffic volume on Walworth Ave. compared with Prince and Prairie. I would be concerned adding stop signs would cause driver confusion and may cause more harm than good.

Dan

Daniel A. Meyer

Chief of Police
Whitewater Police Department
312 W. Whitewater St.
Whitewater, WI 53190
262-473-1371 (P)
262-222-5909 (F)
dmeyer@whitewater-wi.gov



NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable laws. This communication is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail and any files you have received with it without the consent of the sender is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, do not distribute it. Please notify the sender by e-mail at the address shown and delete the original message. Thank you.